
NOTICE 

 

Date: - March 1, 2022 

 

 

 

Subject: Attendance through AEBAS under Skill Hub Initiative-March 10th, 

2022. 

 

This is with regards to trainings being implemented under Pradhan Mantri Kaushal Vikas 

Yojana (PMKVY) Skill Hub Initiative (SHI) with the National Skill Development Corporation 

(NSDC). Educational Institutes implementing trainings under SHI are hereby informed to 

start marking attendance using Aadhaar Enabled Biometric Attendance System (AEBAS) 

by March 10, 2022. The institutes who have initiated trainings and are not marking 

attendance on AEBAS and batches fail to meet 70% criteria will be auto cancelled.  

Therefore, institutions need to ensure attendance is marked using AEBAS. Please see 

Annexure 1 for more information.  

 

This is applicable with immediate effect and comes with the approval of competent 

authority  

 

In case of any further information/clarification, you may write to 

aebashelpdesk@nsdcindia.org  

 

Issued by:  

National Skill Development Corporation  

301, 3rd Floor, Worldmark-1, 306, Aerocity,  

Delhi-110037  

Website: www.nsdcindia.org 
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https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nsdcindia.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cabhinav.dixit%40nsdcindia.org%7C00d50b40068e4f3087ca08d9fd08a2ec%7C724b8ed181834cb9b5b01ed67afeacf1%7C1%7C0%7C637819035806654102%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ffWxVLXDsaM3ntFXUyS9ZP4d2HwL%2FSIH06CqeLRZMFI%3D&reserved=0

